
High Commission of India
Pretoria

Sub: ITEC Courses for South Africa and Lesotho Citizens Scheduled in India in March 2023.
The High Comission of India, Pretoria is pleased to inform that the Government of India has
announced the following ITEC/e-ITEC courses for South Africa and Lesotho to commence in March
2023, details of which are as follows:
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2. Suitable South African and Lesotho Citizens may apply online for the above ITEC/e-ITEC Courses. For further
details, please visit ITEC Portal: https://www.itecgoi.in/index. HCI Pretoria February 21, 2023

https://www.itecgoi.in/index

